
 

COUNTY COACH REPORT FOR AGM 2023 

Where do I begin after such an amazing season. 

The training sessions were very well attended throughout the year with a mixture of 1st,  
2nd,  Senior and Junior players from the squads.  Everyone seemed to enjoy the sessions 
that we put on and we will be getting dates in for next year very shortly.

I attended the Junior Team Finals in Worcestershire in August where our team performed 
very well indeed and were very unfortunate not to win, missing out narrowly. 

CMW this year was again a very successful one with the team securing a 5/0 winning 
total.  The standard of the teams play was very high and that made it 9 years in a row that 
we have been successful.  An astonishing achievement, I think you’ll agree. 

On to Nationals held at Kings Lynn Golf Club in Norfolk.  Once again we lost some of our 
top players due to American university places but we still travelled with a strong but very 
young and for some very inexperienced team members.

I am so proud to report that the team played some of the most fantastic golf I have seen for 
a very long time and were successful in their bid to be crowned National Champions.  The 
first time in B.C.L.G.A. History and a fantastic achievement by such a very inexperienced 
team with 3 Rookies.

I am very proud to be the BCLGA team coach and who knows what the achievements will 
be next season by this very talented squad of players. 

Tony Bowers 
BCLGA County Coach


